
I am a motorcyclist. Please support SB574
This bill will allow Oregon motorcycle riders the same alternatives to traffic jams and freeway clogs as our neighboring states.
States across our Nation have proven it is a responsible alternative that would further minimize injuries on motorcycle riders that 
occur during Oregon highway and freeway pile-ups.
I look forward to your support for this critical action that offers these critical options for motorcycle riders in Oregfon.
Thank you.


